

## Carnarvon Parent Advisory Council

## **General Meeting**

Tuesday, January 18, 2022

7:00pm - 8:30pm Zoom Call

**DRAFT Minutes** 

Attendees: Anna Morfidis, Sherri Morrison, Marlene Matsuba, Nicole Ricci-Stiles, Mo, Natasha Carter, Kirsten Baur

Guest: Sarah Dash

1. Land acknowledgement

2. Minutes Approval: Motion to approve December minutes Nicole, seconded by Sherri. Approved minutes no objections or corrections.

3. Principal's Report:

Staffing Update: Mr. Williams, Library

Ms. Boily

Ms. Savage SLP (start after spring break)

COVID Update: Refer to latest information send out from Ms. Dash's office

Function Closures:
 If unable to staff safely, instructions via TEAMS and or paper

Determined on case by case basis

Email sent out to parents advance of pending closures

Library Noon Hour Mon: Div. 1,2,3

Wed: Div. 4,5,6,7 Friday: Div. 8,9,10,11

Expressive Art Program: Gr.5-Gr.7 students, information sent home

Mondays after school January 24-March 7

Forms went home last week. If you lost yours and want to register,

please contact Ms. Dash: sdash@vsb.bc.ca

• Seleema Noon Parent Zoom Workshop: Monday, January 24<sup>th</sup> 6:30-8:00pm

Body Education Reverse Consent: if you do not want your child to participate, inform

your classroom teacher. Please attend the parent workshop before

declining your child's participation.

Child's event hosted virtually Thurs, Jan 27 or Mon, Jan 31

CSL Reports: Go home next week (Monday, January 24th-Friday, January 28th)

Focus on student strengths, areas for growth and ways to support learning

• Gr 7s: Parent Information Night: Kitsilano: January 19, 7pm

4. Treasurer's Report: No updates

5. Committee Reports: No updates

6. Other Business

- Ms. Cathy (Preschool/Afterschool Teacher) retired this past year. Plans still in the works to celebrate her contribution to the school community. Options include planting a tree in her honor.
- PAC Clothing Drive Fundraiser: Jan 20: Donate clothing and household items to Big Bothers. Pick up at Carnavan School 0900 January 20. Payments per bag used to support PAC activities.
- Nicole suggested the PAC do something nice for the Teachers. The idea of a small token of appreciation for their dedication. Anna and Nicole to discuss options. Ms. Dash felt the Teachers would welcome recognition.
- Natasha asked about donations to the school, specifically portable Hepa Filters. Ms. Dash clarified
  process: all donations go to the District for consideration. This is to ensure resource parity amongst
  all the schools. Ms. Dash stated the schools have a air filtration system with a MERV rating that is
  superior to the Hepa Filter.
- 7. Adjournment of meeting: 7:32 pm